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9th July 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

Party Day – Wednesday 16th July   
 
On Wednesday 16th July we will be having our end of year party celebrations. Each year group will 
have a mini disco during the school day so get practising those dance moves!  
 
Children can come into school wearing their own clothes on this day, but please could you ensure 
whatever they choose to come to school in is suitable for outdoor play. 
 
You are welcome to send in snacks for your child to enjoy during party day, but these must be for 
your child only and not to share. Please remember we are a nut free school. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Williams 
Headteacher 
  
 
 
 


